Gentlemen:

The Australian Government International Broadcast Services have permitted until the Short
Wave Stations’ shut-down the following of the country’s daily occurrences in sports, finance
and politics. It has been also an instrument favoring good will between nations.

SWLing (short wave listening) is a nice rewarding hobby and the clear and strong signal from
the Australian radio heard in South America has permitted the happy testing of home-made
receivers and other apparatuses.

It is our best hope that the Australian Government will revoke its decision of silencing SW radio
transmissions, permitting thousands of listeners worldwide continue enjoying the Australian
international broadcasts.

Very best regards from Lima — Peru.

Yours,

June the 28%", 2018





